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We were kept very busy because of the Perth families who were in a hurry to have 
portraits made of their loved ones before they were sent overseas.  This is all very 
natural in a war-time situation.  Also we had dozens of Yankee sailors who were on 
shore leave from submarine duties.  This was very sad because a lot of them never 
came back to Perth again to collect their photos, even though they were quite sure 
that more shore leave would see them back.  I don’t know where they got the 
information from but it never happened.  I think it was the Battle of Coral Sea and 
these photos just stayed in the pigeon-holes as far as I can see, forever. 


